
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENDED SHORTLIST 
 
 

Date:            January 19, 2022 
 

Project:        ITS Fiber Data Collection & Characterization (RFP) No.: O-02121 
 
  

 

The Evaluation Review Committee decided to shortlist the two firms that submitted 

proposals for this project. The two firms, in alphabetical order, are:   
 

1. Precision Contracting Services 

2. TransCore 
 

Tampa Hillsborough County Expressway Authority (the Authority) staff intends to 

recommend approval of the above shortlisted firms at the Authority Board Meeting 

scheduled for January 31, 2022.  All notices are posted on the Authority’s website 

( www.tampa-xway.com) and on the DemandStar system. 

 

For questions regarding this notice, please contact the Authority's Procurement 

Manager, Man Le, Man.Le@tampa-xway.com . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posting Notice January 21, 2022 
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